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To Qld Labour Govt. and all Parliament Members,
 

We are very concerned re your decision regarding voter proof of identity,
and believe the current requirement for all voters to provide proof of their identity
before casting their vote should definitely be retained.
 

This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is definitely needed to
minimise the possibility of voter fraud, thus ensuring the integrity of the electoral system.
 

Ensuring the integrity of votes is exactly why proof of identity was introduced in the first
place,
and we can’t help wondering if the current Qld Government is hoping to increase its apparent
support
by allowing this change.
 

Yours faithfully,
W.S. and M. Webb.

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. 
www.avast.com

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 300

Page 1 of 1




